
 
WFWP 
on the 27th the key women of the Druze community met together with WFWP members 
in Jerusalem’s HJ centre. They shared together relating to the topic of the world 
Summit in Korea, TP words concerning WFWP, and the outline of the WFWP yearly 
plan. The participants were happy and excited to see all the activities and photos from 
world Summit, and they are Keen and looking forward to joining the future activities of 
WFWP. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PCAR 
 This month the GPA volunteers, along with the C.A.R.P president pioneered the 
Hebrew University on a regular basis. They have invested in inviting students for 
lectures based on the C.A.R.P principles and few lectures were given. During this time 
the volunteers are researching how the students respond to these Principles and are 
doing their utmost to help in developing a strong base of witnessing and activity for 
young people through C.A.R.P. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


